
MONITOR Mail 

Dear Editor: 

The November issue of the National 
BLACK MONITOR is outstanding! 
Thanks for highlighting the National 
Association of Negro Business and Pro- 
fessional Women’s Clubs, Inc. 

Everyone who’s seen a copy is im- 
pressed, both with the overall paper and 
with the story of our Association. Your 
editorial staff is to be commended for 
their outstanding writing. 

Please thank all of your staff for this 
sensitive, comprehensive story, so well 
written and illustrated. We’ll use it exten- 
sively to tell the Assault On Illiteracy 
Program and NANBPWC, Inc. stories. 

Do have a Happy Thanksgiving— 
you’ve made one for us! 

Frankie Jacobs Gillette 
National President 

Dear Editor: 

On behalf of Lambda Kappa Mu 
Sorority, Inc., may I take this opportu- 
nity to thank you and your staff for 
featuring our sorority in the National 
BLACK MONITOR'S October issue. 
We are so delighted and most ap- 
preciative. Also, you have our deepest 
gratitude and thanks for taking time 
from your busy schedule to come to our 

meeting in Washington, D.C., 
September 28, 1984. 

Your presentation was enlightening, 
informative and uplifting. We were very 
impressed with your candidness and 
knowledge of the Assault On Illiteracy 
Program. You inspired our membership 
to the degree that the National Executive 
Board voted the next day at our board 
meeting, to contribute five hundred 
dollars to the Assault On Illiteracy Pro- 
gram. We are very appreciative of the 
publicity our organization is receiving 
from the feature story in the BLACK 
MONITOR. Lambda Kappa Mu Soror- 
ity, Inc. is committed to working closely 
with this excellent project and we will be 
tenacious in our activities to eradicate the 
high level of illiteracy in America. 

Again, thank you for all your support. 
Please continue to contact me for any 
service we can render in the future. 

Audrey R. Coleman 
Grand Basileus 

Dear Editor: 

Your magazine is a real joy to us. Our 
family eagerly awaits each issue. We are 

learning so much about our Black-led 

organizations and about AOIP. 

We would like to become more in- 
volved as volunteers in your program. It 
is a real gift to be able to read and write. 

We would like to share our gift with 
others. 

—Patricia Cameron 
Washington, D.C. 
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Please check in your local BMI Cooperative newspaper to find out where you locally can purchase this advertiser's product!s). 


